
Market Notice

To: Coinbase Derivatives Cryptocurrency Traders

From: Derivatives Command Center

Notice: 24-08

Date: 05/03/2024

Subject: Removal of 30% Daily Price Limit

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Details:

Effective trade date May 6, 2024, the 30% Daily Price Limits will be removed for all
cryptocurrency futures products. Cryptocurrency futures products will continue to be subject to
price fluctuation limits with 10% up and down limits that will halt trading pursuant to the
contract’s rule. Further information on price fluctuation limits can be found here.

Coinbase Derivatives’ CFTC submission for the aforementioned modifications can be found
here.

Any questions please contact Derivatives Command Center at derivatives@coinbase.com or +1 (312) 469-0985

https://www.coinbase.com/derivatives#price_limits
https://assets.ctfassets.net/k3n74unfin40/1UabELESQWmrPenuofksg6/7eb25a84bfe147f76d55d8c27c192c74/2024-17_Modifications_to_Cryptocurrency_Daily_Price_Limits.pdf
mailto:derivatives@coinbase.com

